Joni M. Emling, President

407-836-2287

Attackment 10#17513/1 B0126866

BRADFORDT PARK ASSOCIATION, INC.

c/o Mid-Florida Property Management, Inc. 5025 South U.S. Highway 17-92 Casselberry, FL 32707-3815 telephone 407-830-4074 fax 407-830-6779 e-mail: midfloridamgmt@mpinet.net

June 21, 2002

Uniform Business Report Department of State Division of Corporations P.O. Box 1500 Tallahassee, FL 32302-1500

Dear Sir/Madam:

While reconciling the bank account for the homeowners association for Bradfordt Park, we noticed that the check we had written on February 23, 2002 for \$61.25 to the Department of State had still not cleared our bank account. We contacted your office and were told that the 2002 UBR report had not been received by your office. Your office indicated that we should submit a copy of the 2002 report that had originally been submitted with a new check for \$61.25 as there would not be any penalty to the homeowners association. Therefore, we have enclosed a copy of the 2002 UBR report originally submitted to your office which has been signed along with a new check for \$61.25 representing the annual fee for this report.

If there are any questions regarding this matter, please contact our office at the address or telephone number listed at the top of this letter. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter.

Sincerely,

William C. Spare, CAM[®], CMCA[®], AMS[®]

Community Association Manager

Bradfordt Park Association, Inc.

WCS/dm brad.385